
NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS & FRIENDS 

BOARD MEETING 

SATURDAY, APRIL 2, 2016 
 

 

The board meeting for Northeast Neighbors & Friends was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by 

Marge Ramsey on Saturday, April 2, 2016 at Financial Plus Credit Union on East 29th and 

Euclid St.  In attendance were Norm Kamm, Valerie Madison, Linda Westergaard, Paul 

Sadler, Paul Cole and Marge Ramsey.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:03 a.m.  

 

The speakers at Monday evening’s meeting will be Nate Boulton and Pam Dearden 

Connor.  They are both running for Iowa Senate.   

 

Suggestion had been made to contact Sierra for May meeting.  I e-mailed them twice 

and have not had a response.  Linda suggested having a speaker about the Broadlawns 

Clinic that is going up on East University.  This is tentatively scheduled for May.   

 

Paul Sadler suggested that we have Dart as a speaker for June.   

 

Linda explained about the problem that Highland Park and Oak Park are having with 

kids in their neighborhoods.  On April 13th, there will be a meeting at 6:00 p.m. at the 

North Central Senior Center regarding what is going on in that area.   

 

Linda also talked about the Interceptor WRA.   

 

Valerie talked about EMBARC and what it is.  She would also like to have them as a 

speaker at one of our meetings in the future.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:02 a.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Marge Ramsey 


